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15 October 2024 

 

 

 

Filming from Malta Film Studios, No loitering or No anchoring - We are one 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and operators of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place at Rinella – Malta Film Studios. 

 

The filming will take place as follows: 

 

Wednesday 16th October 2024  from 0700 hours to 1800 hours, 

Thursday 17th October 2024  from 0700 hours to 1800 hours, 

Friday 18th October 2024   from 0700 hours to 1800 hours, 

Saturday 19th October 2024  from 0700 hours to 1900 hours, 

Monday 21st October 2024   from noon to midnight, 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024  from noon to midnight, 

Wednesday 23rd October 2024  from 1600 hours to 0400 hours, next day, 

Thursday 24th October 2024  from 1600 hours to 0400 hours, next day, and 

Friday 25th October 2024   from 1600 hours to 0400 hours, next day. 

 

During these days and times, for filming purposes, vessels transiting the area seaward of 

the Malta Film Studios in Rinella, shall, except in the case of emergency, not drop anchor 

and no loitering is allowed, they are to remain underway. 

 

Mariners transiting the area seaward of the Malta Film Studios on the mentioned dates 

and times are requested to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 and to cooperate with the 

filming crew and enforcement personnel in the area.  

 

Any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied 

with. 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 177, 2538 

 


